Foellmi, Thomas J - DNR

From: Jason Bartley <jbartley@readyearth.net>
Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 4:40 PM
To: DiMaggio, Janet H - DNR

Subject: Re: Block Cleaners Madison

Hi Janet. | am still working on it. I've got to finish the sampling and then get to the report. All in all, things are going
well. My understanding is that Block remains the RP because they have set up an escrow for the remaining
environmental.

Jason

On Mon, Feb 4, 2019 at 1:49 PM DiMaggio, Janet H - DNR <Janet.DiMaggio@wisconsin.gov> wrote:

Hi Jason,

| heard the property was sold to Jet Ventures. As Block is still the RP, | am checking to see if you are still working on this
case.

We are committed to service excellence.

Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Janet DiMaggio
Hydrogeologist, Bureau for Remediation and Redevelopment/Environmental Management Division
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

3911 Fish Hatchery Road, Fitchburg, W1 53711
Phone: (608) 275-3295
janet.dimaggio@wisconsin.gov
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Jason E. Bartley, P.G.
President
ReadyEarth Consulting, Inc.



P.O. Box 365

Pewaukee, WI 53072
ph 262-522-3520

cell 414-731-9874
jbartley@readyearth.net




